From: krumson@centurylink.net

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Support SB 1530

Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 1:59:31 PM
Legislators:

| am a resident of Wasco Count....a grandparent and retired educator who is terrified of what the
climate crisis holds for future generations.

Strong climate legislation for Oregon, our nation, our world—is essential.

Assure that investment Grants reach Oregonians who live in the most negatively impacted
communities.

As Greta Thunberg said: We have to act as if our house is on fire, because it is.
Act NOW with a strong cap and invest policy.

Connie Krummrich

123 W. 13t st.
The Dalles, OR
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